
June 15, 1982 

Mr. Thomas M.T. Niles 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for 

European Affairs 
Department of State 
Washington, D.C. 
20520 

Dear Mr. Niles and Mr. Lee: 

Mr. Edward Lee 
Assistant Under Secretary 

for USA Affairs 
Department of External 
Affairs 

Ottawa, Canada 
KlA 0G2 

We are pleased to submit a report summarizing the Phase III 
activities of Work Group 3 13 . This report represents a collabor-
ation by technical experts in our two countries to provide useful 
information under the terms of reference. We hope that the infor-
mation contained herein will be of benefit to you in the negotiat-
ing process. 

Yours sincerely, 

owz  

Kurt W. Riegel 
Associate Director for 

Environmental Engineering 
and Technology (RD-681) 

U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency 

Martin E. Rivers 
Director General 
Air Pollution Control 

Directorate 
Environmental Protection 

Service 
Environment Canada 


